School Board Special Meeting December 21, 2020

A Special Board Meeting of the Redbank Valley School Board was held on Monday, December 21, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. via zoom. The following members were in attendance: Carrie Adams Dee Bell, Jason Barnett, Bill Reddinger, Linda Ferringer, Donald Nair, Ann Kopnitsky, Chad Shaffer, and Darren Bain

The special board meeting was called to order at 6:34 p.m. by Bill Reddinger, President.

Mr. Reddinger asked for public comment: There were none.

Board Members voiced their opinions about their concerns of the hybrid plan.

Motion to accept the hybrid model of returning to school for students. The Administration recommends: Remain in remote instruction until Friday, January 8, 2021. Initiate the hybrid schedule. The week of remote will be used to review with staff all relative information for implementation. (Administration will conduct daily faculty meetings to prepare teachers for implementation.) Career Center students would follow the Redbank Valley A/B day schedule and attend the Career Center as long as it is in face-to-face operation on January 11,2021. Career Center students would remain full remote until January 8, 2021. Extra curricular activities/athletics would begin practice on January 4, 2021. Coaches have devised a plan to alter practices using pods and adhere to safety protocols. If a case presents itself among an athletic team, the team will follow quarantine guidelines and a potential pause on the entire program. Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned by a motion by Don Nair and seconded by Ann Kopnitsky at 7:48 p.m.

After the meeting, Mr. Reddinger said there will be an executive meeting for personnel.

Respectfully submitted,

heryl Mother

Cheryl Motter Board Secretary